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Mr. Plato Yanicks
Menlo-Atherton High School
Atherton, California 94025

Dear Plato:
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Thanks very much for sending the All-NortherVl
California Cross Country Team listings again this year. I
certainly appreciate it.

Enclosed are the 1970 track and cross country
brochures.

If you can find a moment sometime, I would be
most appreciative of your assessments of Mike Hart, Hans
Templeman, and Chuck Mork. If you know anything about their
attitudes, workout habits, potential for improvement, etc., it
would certainly help me.

Best wishes for a wonderful holiday season.
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